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STUDENT AUTOMOBILE USE 
 

Student parking at Mt. Hope High School will be allowed for seniors on a first come/first served 
basis.  There will be established parking spaces (consecutively numbered) with the issuance of 
corresponding numbered stickers to students demonstrating parental approval.  Once the 
seniors are accommodated, remaining spaces will be allocated to juniors in good standing with 
a demonstrated need (work immediately after school, interscholastic athletics or other school 
activities, etc.) and parental permission.   
 
Student drivers are expected to drive in a safe and prudent manner and obey local traffic laws.  
Parking privileges may be withdrawn if the student is deemed to have abused the privilege or if 
continuation would constitute a hazard to the well being of persons or property. 
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